
Dear Ms. Jackson, 

 

This letter is to express my support of Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project 

to be permitted. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for Midas 

Gold Idaho is so strong. 

 

The comment period has been extended twice already. It should not be delayed further. This only 

delays Idaho from recognizing the benefits of the project. The current USFS timeline provides plenty 

of time to review the DEIS and comment. After reviewing the document, I encourage you to permit 

alternative 2 of the project. 

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project. This project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign 

countries for critical minerals and cleans up the environment. These benefits cannot wait. Sixty days 

is long enough for the comment period. 

 

My best, 

 

 

Name: Jessica Ashton 


